
May 5, 2021

Updates From the Road 
Dear praying churches and friends, 


Thank you for prayers and support! The month of April was 
a good month, we spent time in Oklahoma, Missouri and 
Tennessee. We have enjoyed the spring time weather, 
getting outside with the boys and watching them explore 
and admire God’s creation. Our children can teach us so 
much especially to appreciate the small details of God’s 
handiwork.


Over Resurrection Sunday, the family and I were able to 
visit my younger sister, Megan, who is in her last semester 
of Bible College. It was encouragement to us and the boys 
to visit, and she blessed us with letting my wife and I have 
a date night out. We had a great meeting in Missouri and 
while there I was able to present and preach. On Saturday, 
Sabrina was able to attend the church’s woman’s 
fellowship. This was the church’s first woman’s meeting in 
a year and Sabrina was able to give a brief testimony 
before another missionary wife from Romania came to 
speak. In the evening service we got to meet a visitor to 
the church that was a foreign exchange student from Italy! 
It was great getting to meet her and speaking to her that 
evening. We found a kind and encouraging church in 
Tennessee for a drop-in and the Pastor gave me the 
opportunity to present and preach that evening.


The Lord has been faithful and we enjoy serving Him while 
on deputation. Though the road seems long (literally) we 
know deputation is a learning process and God is teaching 
us much. Please pray for the meetings we have coming up, 
the health of our family, and for safety on the road.  As 
always keep the people of Italy and the missionaries there 
in your prayers.


Thank you for your encouragement, prayers and support! 


In Christ,

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy.com

Praise Reports 

• We have made many new 
meetings this last month for the 
rest of the year, but the 
calendar is not yet full. 

• We have had safety through 
some serious weather storms 
and warnings.  

Prayer Requests 

• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened. 

• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed. 

• Our calendar to continue to fill 
with meetings for this year. 

• Safety on the roads as we travel. 

Our Boys 

• Emrys, Theo, and Felix have 
recently had croup, and it has 
been a struggle for them to 
sleep at night. Please keep 
them and all of us in prayer as 
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